
Contemporary Health Issues

Biomedical Physio and Kines 140

Section: D200

Term: 2014 Spring

Instructor: Instructor: Dr. Michael Walsh             

Office:  SUR 2954 (no phone in Surrey office, please knock loudly on the security door)

Email:  walsha@sfu.ca   (Please put BPK 140 Surrey in the subject of your email to me)

Office hours:&nbsp

Discussion Topics: 

Grading: Evaluation

Midterms (50 min long and perhaps a lecture after each one)

Midterm 1: Internet lectures  1 - 4    Friday    week   5  10%

Midterm 2: Internet lectures  5 - 7    Friday    week   9  15%

Midterm 3: Internet lectures  8 - 10  Friday    week 13  15%

(material from lecture 11 will be examined on the comprehensive final)

 

Final exam (comprehensive)  30%

 

Debate is worth  10%.

Assignments (2) are worth  5% each.

Tutorial grade is worth  10%.

 

Your final exam covers the entire semester with questions in similar format to the midterm 
PLUS the last question (answered in a separate exam booklet).

 

The last question will be worth about 30% of the final exam total. You will be asked to 
health and wellness manage a person. I will determine the age, gender, and health of the 
person. Remember that if the subject is young and female, or old and male, the majority of 
health and wellness recommendations will very similar: diet, exercise etc. When you make a 
health and wellness recommendation, you should also state why it is good for the subject.

 

Please remember that in Biomedical Physiology and Kinesiology, often factors such as 
ethnicity, sex, gender, body composition, religion and perhaps other politically sensitive 
issues are relevant to exercise, health, and/or physiology. I do not wish to offend anyone in 
class and please lets discuss it if I do. Also remember, what is true for the population may 
not be true for the individual. This holds even from a genetic deterministic perspective.

 



Contemporary Health Issues

There are no extra assignments one can do to increase their mark so please do not ask me for 
any.

 

 

Required Texts: 

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: 

Notes: Failure to attend an examination

 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician&sqts certificate, whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control, or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the Department Chair (via the 
Biomedical Physiology and Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the 
date on which the examination was to have been written.   Exceptional circumstances must be 
approved by the Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive 
consideration.

 

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections.  Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

 

 

 

Academic honesty and student conduct

 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

 

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


